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· Web application for new students is nearing completion.

· Module leads at all institutions continue to meet on Monday afternoons.

· Project leads for all institutions continue to meet at least once a week.

· GBC had its iNtegrate  Module Leads meeting on Friday,  October 22nd, and Friday, November 5th.  The next scheduled meeting is November 12th.
· Student Financials is doing unit testing.
· Consultants from CCI continue to visit GBC to assist with setups for the modules. 
· Class schedule training in PeopleSoft for departmental support staff and centers is scheduled for November.  Cashiering training will begin for Elko and the other centers in November.
· UPK (User Productivity Kit) training held on October 20th.

· Communications Committee for the iNtegrate project is starting to be formed.  This committee will be lead by Jan King.  This committee will be responsible for communicating the new system to students, faculty and staff.
